
 

 

 

 
Telephone: 028 71 341419 

E-mail: info@chapelroadps.derry.ni.sch.uk 

Principal: Mrs Mary Bacheta 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

March 2016 

Newsletter No 2 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

The children will celebrate St Patrick’s Day with a 

school Ceile on the morning of 16th March. This will 

hopefully be a lot of fun for the children. They can 

come to school wearing something green if they wish. 

School finishes for all children at 12.00pm on the 16th. 

We would like to wish everyone a very Happy St 

Patrick’s Day.  

Parent’s Meeting 

Teachers will be available to meet with parents in the 

school hall on Wednesday 16th March between 1pm and 

4pm. This will be an opportunity to find out about how 

your child is progressing and if there are ways in which 

you could support his/her learning between now and 

June.  

Refreshments will be available. 

If you have any queries about this meeting please do 

not hesitate to contact me.  

 

 

 
 

 Reminder-Holidays 

School closes at 12.00pm on 16th March and re-opens 

on Monday 21st March.  

School finishes for Easter on Wednesday 23rd March 

at 12.00pm. 

School re-opens on Monday 4th April 2016 for the 

Summer term. 

Please make a note of these closures and (if not 

yourself) inform the person who collects your child of 

any changes. 

 

Thank you          Mrs. Bacheta 
 
 
 

Book Fair 

Scholastic Book Fair will be in the school assembly hall 

from 14th April until 20th April. 

It will be open in the morning from Thursday 14th at 

8.30am until 8.55am and again from 2pm until 3.30pm. 

Children will be timetabled to browse the books during 

the school day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Clubs 

 No after school clubs until after Easter. 

 Term 3 clubs will begin again on the 11th April. 

Please make a note of this arrangement and ensure your 

child is collected when school finishes. Please also pass 

this information onto any other person who collects 

your child.  

 

 

 

 

 

First Confession Arrangements-15thth March at 

1.30pm 

The P4 teachers have already sent out details about 

First Confession. All family and friends are welcome to 

attend. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

Lost Item 

An item of jewellery has been found near the infant 

entrance to the school. Please contact Shauna if you 

have lost this item. 

 

 
 Website 

This newsletter can be viewed on our school website at 

www.chapelroadps.co.uk 

We hope you will find this useful.  
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